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From the Editor: 
 
Welcome to the Fall/Winter issue of The Online Journal for Workforce and 
Development, volume 1, number 2. This issue will conclude our first year of publication. 
Starting with this coming year, and continuing in the future we plan 3 issues per year. 
Our upcoming spring issue has the theme of Curriculum and Instruction in Workforce 
Education, and should be online in May of this year. Issues should follow with the 
summer issue on-line in August, and the fall/winter issue online in January. We welcome 
suggestions and volunteers for future theme issues.  
 
We sincerely wish to thank the members of the Editorial Board who took the time and 
effort to review our first issue and reply to our online survey. We have noted their 
suggestions and intend to implement all of them; a big THANK YOU to Keith Waugh, 
Rey Martinez, Fred Isbrenner, Michaela Stock, and Maria Kraska. Also a big THANK 
YOU  to the professionals, in addition to editorial board members, who acted as 
reviewers for manuscripts for issues 1 and 2 of the Journal. Without their efforts, the 
journal would not be possible. In no particular order, and not including editorial board 
members, they are: James Stapleton, Jason Curry, Julia Shaw, Yun Shi, Lianbin Cui, 
Faith Miller, Doug Schneiderheinze, Jason Tanner, Priscilla Gitimu, Mark McKnight 
Lance Hogan Dennis Nasco, Dennis Bowman, Randy Greenwell, Pat Pulley and Sandra 
Collins.  
 
A.R. Putnam 
Editor 
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